
 

 

22 February 2022 

2020 Gas Marketing Code review 

Publication of draft decision 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published its draft decision to repeal and replace the Gas 
Marketing Code of Conduct 2017. The ERA’s decision follows its consideration of the Gas  
Marketing Code Consultative Committee’s (GMCCC) Final Review Report:  
2020 Gas Marketing Code of Conduct. 

The ERA will now refer the proposed replacement Code back to the GMCCC for further advice. The 
GMCCC will undertake public consultation before it provides its advice. The ERA will take into 
consideration the advice it receives from the GMCCC regarding the proposed amendments when 
making its final decision about these amendments.   

Background 
The GMCCC is a statutory committee established by the ERA to advise it on matters relating to the 
Gas Marketing Code of Conduct. The GMCCC must conduct a review of the Code every two years. 

The GMCCC consists of three industry members, three members from consumer representative 
organisations, two government agency representatives and a non-voting chairperson and 
executive officer.1

Further information 

General enquiries 

Paul Reid 
Ph: 08 6557 7976 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 

 

 
1  More information about the GMCCC is available at 

Gas Marketing Code Consultative Committee - Economic Regulation Authority Western Australia (erawa.com.au) 
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